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How can your Auxiliary raise money for this Program? 

 

● Is your Auxiliary planning a fundraiser? (i.e. bake sale, tag sale, used book sale, 

etc…). Donate a portion of your proceeds to Tunnel to Towers. Make sure to 

include this information on your advertisement because people may be more 

willing to donate if they know where the proceeds will be going. It could also 

increase what they give. 

● Does your Auxiliary put out a spare change jar during each meeting? We all 

know how quickly this adds up! Try this and donate the money to Tunnel to 

Towers. 

● Make a donation from your Auxiliary if you are able to (assign an amount per 

member and calculate your donation according to total members). 

● Have each member give anywhere from $1-$5 and provide a donation on behalf 

of the members of your Auxiliary. 

● Try a 50/50 raffle at your next meeting and donate 50% to Tunnel to Towers. If 

this works, try it again at the next meeting. 

 

For additional information and resources please visit: https://t2t.org/ 

 

All checks for money raised/donated through your Auxiliary should be made out to the VFW 

Auxiliary Department of CT in order to Support our State President’s Special Program. 
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